AVON, SOUTH DAKOTA - June 26, 1995

Due notice having been given, a special meeting of the Avon
City Council was held on the above date at 6:30 P.M. at the Avon
Legion Hall. Roll Call: Mayor Bryan, Auditor Haenfler, and Alderman:
Brodeen, Einrem, Knoll, Van Gerpen and Reister. Also present was
Pam Side representing District III and Mr. Paul representing Schmucker,
Paul, Nohr & Associates and about 20 people from the community.

Meeting called to order by Mayor Bryan.

Mayor Bryan presented a summary about the Sanitation Sewer/Storm Sewer project. Mayor Bryan then opened the discussion up for questions.

Many questions were answered and discussed by Mr. Paul, the engineer, Pam Side with District III and the Mayor and council. There being no more questions, Mayor Bryan thanked the public for coming.

There bing no further business to come before the Council, motion by Brodeen, seconded by Reister to adjourn at 7:25 P.M. All voted "aye". Motion carried.

Charles Bryan, Mayor

Peg Haenfler, Finance Officer Avon, SD

(Seal)